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       Student Technology Fee Committee Meeting Minutes

Date:
March 26, 2015
To:
Student Technology Fee Committee

From: 
Mike Asoodeh, CIO
Minutes from the March 26, 2015 Student Technology Fee Committee meeting are as follows:

In Attendance:  Committee members – Stephanie Travis, Alexis Quackenbush, Donna Methvien, and Mike Asoodeh.  Suraj Ayer attended as proxy for Timothy Reling.  Nicole Futch attended as proxy for Corey Darvill.  Josie Walker gave her proxy to Donna Methvien.  Marvin Yates and Aaron Johnson arrived with the meeting already in progress.  Also in attendance was Shannon Sciortino.  
The meeting began at 1:05 p.m.
· The February 12, 2015 meeting minutes were reviewed.  Stephanie Travis made a motion to approve the minutes.  Alexis Quackenbush seconded the motion. The vote was 7-0 in favor of approving this motion.

· Reports on Action Items: 
· Surplus Computers – Donna Methvien did transfer the surplus computers.

· Surplus Equipment – Donna Methvien did surplus the equipment.
· Small Projects – Shannon Sciortino did notify the grant recipients.
· Technology Fee Amount – Stephanie Travis reported that she had discussed a dollar per credit hour increase in the Technology Fee with Dr. Crain, and he said this is not likely to come up in this legislative session because higher education is an issue at large right now.
Marvin Yates and Aaron Johnson arrived at this time.
· Software Requests – Donna Methvien reported she had received a software request from Dr. Zeidan to install SAP2000 in Anzalone 216.  A motion was made by Stephanie Travis to approve the software request.  Alexis Quackenbush seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.  Action Item:  Donna Methvien will have the software installed in Anzalone 216. 
· Surplus Computers – Donna Methvien reported there was a request for surplus computers.  Non Credit Programs requested ten to twelve computers to use for on and off-campus classes because their current equipment is very old.  Ten laptops are available.  A motion was made by Stephanie Travis to approve the request for surplus computers.  Alexis Quackenbush seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of approving this motion.  Action Item:  Donna Methvien will transfer the surplus computers.
· Budget – Dr. Asoodeh went over the proposed budget for the 2015-2016 fiscal year.  The total budget proposed was $1,800,000, plus a $150,000 contingency.  Committee members will review the budget and a vote will be taken at the next meeting.  
· A motion to adjourn was made by Stephanie Travis.  Suraj Ayer seconded the motion. The vote was 9-0 in favor of this motion.  The meeting was adjourned at 1:30 p.m. 

· Next Meeting – The next meeting will be held on April 23, 2015, and will be coordinated by Shannon Sciortino.

___________________________________________________________


Approved by SGA President, Stephanie Travis

___________________________________________________________


Approved by CIO, Dr. Mike Asoodeh
Office of Technology ( SLU 10569 ( Hammond, LA ( 70402 ( 985-549-2314 ( Fax 985-549-3922 ( technology@selu.edu
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